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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      Contact:  Senator Bob Wirch 
June 9, 2021                                                         (608) 267-8979 

        
Wirch Statement on Republican Rejection of Kenosha Innovation Center 

Funding 
 
Madison – Sen. Bob Wirch (D-Somers) issued the following statement after the Legislature’s Joint Finance 
Committee voted along party lines to remove from the state budget $10 million in funding for the Kenosha 
Innovation Center that had been proposed by Governor Tony Evers: 
 
“‘Disappointed’ isn’t a strong enough word for how I feel. The fact that mere hours after receiving the news of 
an increased $4.4 billion in revenue over the biennium, Republicans on the Committee voted to strip out this 
$10 million appropriation is hard to understand.  The innovation neighborhood project would be a boon for the 
local and regional economies; it would pay for itself many times over in increased economic development 
activity and increased revenue and tax collections in one of the most economically vital parts of the state.  It 
doesn’t make fiscal sense so I can only assume it’s political.” 
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